
NOTICE OF CANCELLATION 
 

Kern County Hospital Authority 
Transitional Governing Board 

Regular Meeting 
Tuesday, March 22, 2016 

 
 

NOTICE IS HEREBY GIVEN that the Kern County Hospital Authority 
Transitional Governing Board regular meeting scheduled for Tuesday, March 22, 
2016, at 9:00 a.m. is hereby canceled and will not be rescheduled.  Pursuant to 
section 2.170.050 of the Ordinance Code of the County of Kern, the Kern County 
Hospital Authority Transitional Governing Board has been dissolved effective 
March 16, 2016.       
 
Any questions can be directed to the Clerk of the Transitional Governing Board at 
(661) 868-3585. 
 
 
DATED:  March 16, 2016 
 
 
/s/       KATHLEEN KRAUSE 
 Clerk of the Transitional Governing Board 
 Kern County Hospital Authority 

 


